From:
The Director General,
Treasuries & Accounts Department,

Haryana, Chandigarh.

To
All Head of Departments/Board/Corporations/Universities
in the State of Haryana.
| pdes U0
Memo No.TA-HR-4T-2020/ |4 ¢
Dated the Chandigarh

Sub. : Regarding Grant of ACP to Section Officers of 2011 batch.

Please refer to the subject cited above.

[t is mentioned here that many cases have been received in this Department for
grant of ACP to the Section Officers of 2011 batch who have joined in December
2011 and have completed eight years of service in December 2019, without any
verification of SAS personnel posted in respective Departments/Boards/Corporations/

Universities.

All are, therefore, requested to send such cases after due verification from any
other Officer of SAS Cadre posted in your office/districts. so that these cases may be
disposed off in the time bound manner.
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